KITSAP Aircraft
Radio Control Society

Monthly Meeting: Aug 11, 2020

ZOOM Meeting

Tonight 11 members participated in the Club’s Teleconference Meeting. Chuck set up the
meeting. If you had a landline or smartphone, you could simply call in and participate in the
meeting. If you had a laptop or a computer with a camera and speaker, you could be a visual
member. A big thanks to all that participated.

Treasurer’s Report
Floyd presented the Club’s balance. The members present accepted the statement.

New members or guests
None.

General Announcements

We received word from Jim Dunwiddie about our draft of the KCPD Letter of Agreement. He
indicated that we should have something back by the end of the month

I was determined for the Club wo have the meeting at the field this month. Well, with all of
the latest info and everyone still in the deep midest of this pandemic, as you see, we're having the
meeting via ZOOM again. I'm extending this motion to the membership. Should we have the
Sept meeting at the field, regardless of the circumstances? I realize that some members will opt
to not attend. The members present approved having a September meeting. If the weather is
permitting, the meeting will be at the field. If not, it will be at the hall. This will be for
whomever opts to attend. Masks and social distancing will be observed. Hopefully, if at the
field, we’ll have our swap meet.

Competition

Events (tentatively)
Winter Build Challenge — Maiden Day — Tentatively anticipated to be Aug.
Golden Age/Bi-wing Fly-in — 19 Sep
October Closure — 24 Oct

Field Maintenance

Due to the COVID-19 and the continuing prohibition of large gathering, the membership has
opted to delay the installation of the new fabric until Spring 2021. The proposal for adding
gravel to the roadway will be deferred until 2021.




Old Business

Regarding field use hours and maintenance hours. Please account for the hours for our guests.

The committee to start crafting a >10 Year Plan’ for the Club will be Bruce Durham, Richard
(Slim) Bleochl, Paul Fleming and KC Patton. I should have the documents from Al Franklin’s
daughter by the end of next week. I’ll distribute these to the committee

Secondly, the Competition Committee will be comprising Duane Barrett and Rob Snowman.
Hopefully, we’ll have a couple of competitors joining this committee. I’d like to have some
resolution or proposals by the October Club meeting.

New Business
None.

Comments
Are there any comments or suggestions? None.



